  Second Grade News
	[bookmark: _GoBack]It is hard to believe that we are at the end of March already!  Time is flying by.  I was very excited to send home the snow pants this week.  Let’s hope we won’t need them again!

	Please look around your house for any overdue library books and send them back as soon as possible.

	Please check to see if you still have the report card envelope at home.  If you do, please sign it and sent it in to school.  I am still missing four envelopes.  

	The spelling words for next week are quickly, neatly, ugly, chilly, slowly, angry, empty, pretty, grumpy, want.  Our test will be on Friday, April 5th.  

	Important dates-
April 15- 19- No School- Spring Break

	We now know all of the letters in cursive!  Please encourage your child to write in cursive so he or she will not forget how to do it!  I am so impressed by the beautiful cursive handwriting I have been seeing!

	Reading Log- Like any other skill, becoming a good reader requires a lot of practice.  Second graders are expected to read at least 15- 20 minutes each night.  Please use the chart below to record your child’s reading during the week and return it to me when completed.  Thank you.
	Date
	Mar 30
	Mar 31
	Apr1
	Apr 2
	Apr 3
	Apr 4
	Apr 5

	Minutes 
Read
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


Child’s Name                                        Parent’s Signature


                          

 

                                            
